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Please join us as we honor our fallen colleagues.
Hosted by The Builders, a chapter of the AGC, in partnership with the OSHA Region VII Office 
and OSHA Kansas City Area Office, the program will feature a tribute video commemorating 
all workers who have lost their lives in the workplace during the past year and a presentation of 
government proclamation.
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With remarks from:

Register at www.thebuildersagc.com.

For questions, email jcriss@thebuildersagc.com.

Featuring a special 
performance by  
Jason Craig.


